View this email in your browser



Heritage Newsletter January 2022



January 12, 2022 Meeting Information

The January meeting will be held via Zoom. The Board meeting begins at 6 pm. The general membership meeting starts at 7pm. However, you may join the call at any time because the call-in information is the same for both meetings. Zoom log on details will be sent to members by email shortly before the meeting.

January Meeting Program

We are postponing the Guiry's product demonstration until the March meeting at their request. Instead, we'll have a member "art show" where each artist can share a painting done recently that hasn't been in a show. Please take a digital photo of or your painting (background and unfinished edges cropped out is

best) and prepare to share it on Zoom using the Share Screen function. If you prefer, you can send your picture to Patty Nash at nashpa@icloud.com and she will show it during the meeting. If neither of these options works for you, you are welcome to hold your painting up to your camera during the meeting.



President's Message

Hello Heritage Members and Supporters-

It's a new year and the hectic holidays are behind us. For many of us there is now more time to devote to painting and other creative pursuits. It's also a good time to sit back and assess your goals for the year. Would you like to try a new medium or develop your personal style? Maybe you'd like to devote more time to painting than last year or enter more shows. Whatever your goals may be, it helps to take stock and develop a plan for getting there.

We have several great workshops lined up during the winter months if you'd like to try your hand at a new technique or medium. More about that further on in this newsletter. There is also plenty of inspiration to be had at the Denver Art Museum including *Whistler to Cassat*, an exhibit that examines the influence France had on American painters in the late 19th and early 20th centuries. The show runs through March 13 and there are a number of related talks in both online and in-person formats.

Wishing you a creative new year!

Patty Nash, President

Member Web pages



"Don Cortie" by Mary Clark
10x10 Oil

Members can have a personal webpage on the Heritage Fine Arts Guild website. You can use it to display your paintings, or to highlight and advertise your art. You can also provide your contact information for interested buyers, or link to a personal website if you have one. Go to the Our Artists tab on the Guild home page to see examples of other artists' pages and find a link to submitting paintings for your own page. Take advantage of this opportunity to showcase your creative talent!

And speaking of webpages, it's time to refresh the paintings we have on our site so please submit your work to our webmaster Bon to have your art displayed on one of the pages.

Send your images to dandeliongrp@gmail.com

Kathy Beekman -- "Painting Yummy Landscapes in Soft Pastel" via Zoom

Saturday, January 22, 2022 -- 9am - 12pm Maximum 12 students





Hills and grasses and bushes, oh my! In this three-hour course you will learn how to paint distant hills, foreground grasses and bushes of all types. Look forward to a follow along painting demonstration with Kathy.

Janet Nunn - "The Cactus" via Zoom

Saturday, February 5, 2021 -- 9am - noon





"The Cactus" class uses wax paper to paint the cactus and there is no mask involved. Participants will learn how to use the Dr. Ph. Martin's Hydrus

watercolors, and some wax paper. A very fun lesson.

Register at www.heritage-guild.com/workshops.html.

Workshop Cancellation Policy

A registered workshop participant can cancel up to one week prior to the workshop to receive a full refund. Refunded fees cannot be carried forward for payment for a future workshop.

Less than one week's notice of a cancellation will result in forfeiting the workshop payment. We must do this to ensure we have sufficient participation to cover the instructors' fees.

In the event that the Guild cancels the workshop for any reason, a full refund will be given to all registered participants.



A Paint Day, open to both members and non-members, is held every Thursday at Ascension Lutheran Church, lower level, between 9:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. Parking is available on the north side of the church. A donation of \$1 per session is requested to help cover costs.

Masks and social distancing are required.

Contact Kathy Reitz at kmr68@q.com for more information.



by a grant from the Scientific and Cultural Facilities District.

HFAG \cdot PO Box 2987 \cdot Heritage Fine Arts Guild \cdot Centennial, CO 80161-2987 \cdot USA